++Republic of the Philippines

.
éa Department of Environment and Natural Resources
g Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1116
— Tel Nos. 9296626 to 29 ; 9296633 to 35

— Website http://www.denr. gov.ph/ Emailweb@denrgov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR Region IV-B
L& S Bldg., Roxas Blvd, Manila

FROM ; THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations Luzon &Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT USAID AND NATIONAL OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC
ADMINISTRATION (NOAA) ASSISTANCE FOR THE OIL
SPILL IN ORIENTAL MINDORO

DATE

MAR 14 2023
This pertains to the email from Ms. Grace A. Tena of USAID Philippines regarding the
abovementioned subject, may we refer the matter to your Office for your consideration.

For consideration.

IGUEL T. CUNA, CESO I

c.c.
Office of the Secretary
Ms. Grace A. Tena

USAID
gtenaf@usaid.gov




—
éa DENR Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment

— <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>
— @ gov.p

s

PRIORITY - OSEC-2023-001430: USAID and NOAA assistance for the oil spill in Or.

Mindoro
1 message

DENR OSEC Referral <osec.referral@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Mar 9, 2023 at 2:59 PM
To: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>,
recordsco@emb.gov.ph, od@emb.gov.ph, Gilbert Gonzales <gcgonzales@denr.gov.ph>, "Marcial Amaro, Jr."
<mcamarojr@denr.gov.ph>

Sir/Madam
Respectfully referred to your good office for information and appropriate action, with EDATS No. OSEC-2023-001430.

Thank you.

NOTE: DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. For updates, inguiries and other
communications, please send to osec@denr.gov.ph.

g OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

» 4/F DENR Main Building
Visayas Avenue, Diliman
Quezon City

From: Grace Tena <gtena@usaid.gov>

Date: Tue, Mar 7, 2023 at 11:30 AM

Subject: USAID and NOAA assistance for the oil spill

To: Office of the Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>, Marilou Erni <merni@denr.gov.ph>, Joaquin Yulo Loyzaga
<jloyzaga@denr.gov.ph>, Beatriz Galura <bgalura@denr.gov.ph>, jrleones@denr.gov.ph <jrleones@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Becky Guieb <rguieb@usaid.gov>, Randy John Vinluan <rvinluan@usaid.gov>

Dear USec. Malou,

USAID would like to coordinate with your office on the possible assistance that you would need to address the oil spill in
Oriental Mindoro. USAID, together with the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA), has provided
support in other countries on a similar emergency case such as satellite imagery, spill analysis, trajectory modelling etc.
We know that UP MSI is helping DENR already and just wondering what other assistance would you still need to contain
or address the oil spill.

Thanks and happy to coordinate this with you.

Regards,

Grace

Grace A. Tena

Environment Office

USAID | PHILIPPINES

Mobile no. (+63) 917 835 9363



